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Spring Mixer players, Dee Willey, Pat Smith & Don Willey  

A Special Membership Meeting	will	be	taking	place	on	Monday,	April	29th	at	Foothill	Center	
from	1	to	3	p.m.		At	this	special	meeting	the	following	will	be	addressed.		A	vote	on	our	club’s	revised	
Bylaws,	an	update	on	what	the	board	has	accomplished	since	January	and	a	presentation	from	Wayne	
Weiler	on	the	potential	construction	of	a	3rd	bocce	court.		This	is	an	opportunity	to	ask	questions.	
After	the	meeting	the	bocce	club	will	host	an	“Ice	Cream	Social”.		
	Remember	this	is	a	member	only	meeting.			
	
The	Spring	Mixer	is	half	over	and	teams	are	having	fun	competing	and	discovering	the	nuisances	of	the	
refurbished	bocce	courts.		Check	out	the	scores	every	Friday	at	www.villagesbocceclub.com	for	up-to-
date	results.			Playoffs	start	on	Monday,	April	22nd,	Tuesday	the	23rd	and	the	Championship	game	on	
Wednesday,	April	24th.		Plan	on	coming	to	the	courts	to	watch	the	finals.	
	
A	Boot	Camp	is	planned	for	Friday,	April	19th	from	2–3	p.m.	at	the	bocce	courts.		Instructors	will	be	on	
hand	to	help	you	learn	the	game	of	bocce.		You	don’t	need	to	be	a	member	to	attend.		Questions	
contact	Tony	Orlando	at	408-799-9668	or	tonyorlando49@yahoo.com	.		
Directly	following	Boot	Camp	is	the	Friday	Bash,	from	3-5	p.m.	with	court	play	in	½	hour	segments.	
You’re	invited	to	stay	and	continue	playing	bocce	and	enjoying	the	rest	of	the	afternoon.			
	
SAVE	THE	DATE:		Members	and	their	guests	are	invited	to	the	club’s	“BBQ/Bocce”	day	on	Saturday,	May	
18th		from	11	a.m.	to	3	p.m.		Reservations	to	save	your	place	start	on	Friday,	April	11th.			


